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To: Dr. Robert Halversion and the Board of Education 

From: Dr. Laura Erlenbaugh 

Date: August 27, 2025 

Subject: Acceptation of Donation 

 

I respectfully request that the Board of Education approve the donation of 28 backpacks from the Aurora 
Area Interfaith Food Pantry to be distributed to students served through our Student Tracker program. 
Please also forward a letter of thanks to the following address: 

Aurora Area Interfaith Food Pantry 
1110 Jericho Rd. 
Aurora, IL 60506 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Dr.  Laura Erlenbaugh
Assistant Superintendent of Student Services & Differentiation 
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